
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 1, 2023 
 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

Closure of intersection at West 6th Street  

and Delaware Avenue 

 
To Media 

 

 

The intersection at West 6th Street and Delaware Avenue will be closed to 

all traffic beginning at 7:00 AM until 3:30 PM on Friday, June 2, 2023. 

The Erie Water Works’ contractor Jim Brozell Construction will be repairing 

a portion of the intersection that settled following water line repairs. Please 

avoid this area if possible. The Erie Water Works asks for the public’s 

cooperation and patience while this important work is completed.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ronald Costantini, Administration 

Manager @ 814-870-8056 or the Erie Water Works emergency number at 

(814) 870-8087. 


